
  
 
 

 

From: Ommer Farooq <farooqcable@gmail.com> 
To: rkupadhyay@trai.gov.in; traicable@yahoo.co.in  
Sent: Monday, 26 August 2013 10:22 PM 
Subject: consultation paper 
 
Respected,  
This is in regarding making bouque system. My network is facing difficulties as i have to 
carry many channels which i dont require. By merging & making big boques the broadcasters 
are forcing us every year for growth. Every year they black mail for provide decoder to other 
persons they always force to pay more. 
 
It is requested to kindly. look in to. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
OMMER FAROOQ 
 

 
 

 


